
From:   John Burger   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 04, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0003-EX-AL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The parties to the transaction under File Number 0002-EX-AU-2016 expect International Bureau FCC
action on the related earth station applications shortly.  We will notify the Experimental Bureau promptly
upon action on those applications.


